
Star of the 
Week

Reception
Maci Chestnut

Year 1
Teddy Butler

Year 2
Miles Cotton

Year 3
Harry Culshaw

Year 4
Ella Swift

Year 5
Emily Zhang

Year 6
Jamie Owen

KEY DATES
Wednesday 15th 

September
Year 5 Anderton Centre trip 

Parents Meeting

Friday 17th September
Roald Dahl Day

Monday 27th September
School photographs

Thursday 30th September
Year 5 Residential

Friday 22nd October

PTA Halloween Disco

Friday 10th September 2021

GENERAL UPDATES AND NEWS
Open afternoon / evening
Do you know anyone who has a child due to start school in September 
2022? Please let them know that we are holding an open afternoon and evening 
on Wednesday 20th October. Further details can be found on the 
school facebook page and an advert wil be going out on class dojo and around the 
local area shortly.
Covid
The updated Covid-19 risk assessment can now be seen on the school website. 
Please continue to be vigilant regarding symtoms and inform school of any 
positive cases or isolation periods within the fmaily. How we respond to positive 
cases in school has now changed. Whole classes/ groups will no longer be sent 
home due to a positive case being identified unless 5 or more cases are 
confirmed.
Medical Tracker
We are now using medical tracker in school where we can store information of 
accidents and injuries which occur in one central system. Letters are 
automatically generated and emailed to parents when an incident is recorded. In 
the case of a more serious incident parents would stll be notified via phone.
Parking

Following a few complaints from school neighbours please can I remind parents 
to park with consideration to residents. I appreciate parking is limited around 
school, please consider parking a little further away and using the rec entrance if 
at all possible.

We explore, we create, 

we innovate.

Anderton Holiday Club – October half term

Holiday club will be running again during the half 

term holiday
Monday 25th October – Thursday 28th October

8:30am – 5pm
Snacks provided, children to bring a packed 

lunch
Please book through the school office
£20 per child per day (£15 for siblings)



Teams award

Reception
Harry Pickstock

Year 1
Helena Culshaw

Year 2
Bradley Mason

Year 3
Betty Crawley

Year 4
Georgio Brookes

Year 5
Sadie Knapp

Year 6
Milllie Ashworth
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What's been happening this week in …. Reception
This week Reception have been exploring their new classroom and 

outdoor area. They have enjoyed getting to know their teachers 
and new friends in class and have all settled in so well. They have 
been singing songs, sharing stories, making models and painting 
pictures of themselves and their families. They have also really 

enjoyed riding the bikes and building dens outside. Miss Gallagher, 
Mrs Lea and Miss Duddle are all super proud of how well they are 

doing already! What a great week!

Our curriculum theme is: This is me!

Our value this half term is: Self-Reflection


